
CENTRAL NEW JERSEY HOUND ASSOCIATION 
SOMERSET HILLS KENNEL CLUB 

 
March 16, 2025 

 

 

Dear Sir or Madam,  

 

The Central New Jersey Hound Association and the Somerset Hills Kennel Club are pleased to 

announce the availability of two scholarships from each club, to those students who are currently, 

as of today’s date, Junor or Senior veterinary students whom have not previously won one of these 

awards.  They must be New Jersey residents (except for temporary University residency), and their 

goals must be primarily geared toward canine medicine.  

 

These scholarships are awarded by our current club membership in honor and memory of Bob 

Goldstein, Asa Mays, DVM, and Arthur North DVM, all of whom contributed greatly to the formation, 

values, and success of our clubs.  The amounts of the awards vary, generally being in the range of 

$500.00 to $1,500.00 each.   

 

I would appreciate your co-operation in making the availability of these awards known to your 

student body, and distributing the attached application form and scholarship background to any and 

all eligible students.  The deadline for all applicants is May 15, 2025.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Jenna Greeby 
jennalaws@gmail.com  
Scholarship Chair 
Central New Jersey Hound Association & Somerset Hills Kennel Club  
 
CC:   CNJHA 
 SHKC 

mailto:jennalaws@gmail.com

